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May 19, 2023 
 
Patricia Crawford 
Director, School of Design 
South Dakota State University 
Brookings, SD 57007 
 
Sent via Email 
 
Dear Prof. Crawford: 
 
After reviewing the Three-Year Interim Progress Report (IPR) submitted by South Dakota State University’s 
Master of Architecture (M.Arch.) program, 
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The program’s next accreditation visit is scheduled for spring 202 8 and will be conducted under the Conditions 
and Procedures in effect at the time of the visit. The Architecture Program Report (APR) is due September 7, 
2027. 
 
Please note that Program Annual Reports are still due annually on or before December 15.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact accreditation@naab.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
David L. Hoffman, FAIA, NCARB 
President 
 
 


